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To inform our Board's decision, we would like your feedback on your preferred
choice.

Answered: 155 Skipped: O

The District
should seek...

The District
should remai...

0% 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100%

ANSWER CHOICES ¥ RESPONSES ¥
w The District should seek reimbursement and provide UMP meals for all students, with no paid option available. 33.55% 52
w The District should remain in a no reimbursement program, provide meals for children who want them, and keep all 66.45%

other paid options open to families. 103

Total Respondents: 155



Updated Universal Meal Program with Ki’s School Lunches

Variety of foods offered over the course of the month

In addition to the single food choice, there is often a vegetarian option (beef with broccoli;
tofu with broccoli)

m Two additional options daily for students who do not like what is being offered:

m Bagel with cream cheese

m  Organic greek yogurt with granola

m All lunches now come with:
m a healthy snack (cornbread, chips, popcorn)
m self-serve vegetables and fruits on the “vegetable/fruit bar”


















Breakfast

m Minimal changes:
m Monday - Friday - option of breakfast bars
m Tuesday and Thursday - healthy cereal
m Friday - blueberry muffins
m Milk and chocolate milk
m  Apple juice

m Fresh Fruit



Next Steps

Determine whether to remain with the no reimbursement option for this school year

m Work with the food consultant to ensure that we are as compliant as possible with
meals, if staying with no reimbursement

m Work with the food consultant to determine whether any additional equipment, milk
options, etc. are needed



